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 Technical Memo 
 

Number 2005-3 
 
To: OPW Fueling Containment Systems Certified Contractors, Distributors, Reps, 

Customer Service 
 
From:  Fran Koh  
 
Date:  October 25, 2005 
 
Subject:  GeoDuct Cross Over 
 
 
 
OPW Fueling Containment Systems requires a minimum separation of two inches (2”) of 
compacted approved pea gravel or crushed stone or four inches (4”) of approved compacted sand 
backfill material when crossing over two sections of GeoDuct conduit chase piping.  All backfill 
materials should be clean and free of sharp objects and debris.  All other applicable trenching and 
backfill requirements must be also be followed. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our Customer Service Department at 866-
547-1816 or our Technical Services Department at 919-934-2786 x110. 


